
Kathy Nesper 
3112 Elsinore Ct. 
Tulare, CA 93274 

 
 
 
 
March 7, 2023 
 
Board of Directors 
Tulare Local Healthcare District 
Via e-mail 
 
Dear Directors: 
 
I am writing to offer to serve as District 1 representative on the Tulare Local Healthcare District 
board, if the board feels that I could make a helpful contribution. Brandon Taylor suggested that I 
consider applying. 
 
I am relatively new to Tulare, having moved here in early 2018. My husband and I lived in Fresno 
for the first eight years of our marriage, followed by longer stints in the Bay Area and Southern 
California (where I grew up), but we chose to move to Tulare when I retired in 2016. We love it 
here! We enjoy the mix of rural and urban, quick access to both coast and mountains, and 
observing the agricultural seasons. We are very active in our church, Radiant Tulare (which owns 
the downtown Linder’s building), and have served at the annual downtown Jack-O-Lantern Jubilee. 
We have developed a genuine heart of affection and care for this town. 
 
Though I am not a medical professional, I’ve had a lifelong interest in the field, and I’ve intersected 
with it personally as a certified childbirth educator and doula (or labor assistant). My business 
career, interspersed with seasons as a stay-at-home mom with my three children, was in general 
administration and management—human resources, information technology, and buildings and 
grounds. That role in two mega-churches, as well as founding and serving as president of my own 
small organization, familiarized me with the not-for-profit environment, and I am currently on the 
board of another 501(c)(3) organization. For the last sixteen years of my working career, I was 
business manager for a for-profit firm providing medical case management for catastrophic 
injuries and medical staff credentialing services. 
 
I would be happy to answer any questions and to meet with the board to discuss my potential service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathy Nesper 
(562) 233-8424 
kfn@nesperfamily.net 


